
From:  
Sent: 07 June 2020 21:36 
To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk> 
Subject: Proposed adult gaming centre corner of Kilburn High Rd and Glengall Rd 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

I object to there being a gaming centre at this location or anywhere on Kilburn High Road. It 

will only add to the problems and anti-social behaviour on Kilburn High Road and will cause 

additional noise, people and anti-social behaviour for residents in Glengall Road and nearby 

residential streets.  

 


